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Open lesson  Foundation and Keystage 1 classes 
I hope that you found this morning maths lesson useful.  A guide to parents will be sent 
home if you were unable to come along.   
Next Friday  There is an opportunity for you to come and see your child’s maths lessons 
in Keystage 2. 
Change of date 
Swavesey Village College prom date has been announced and this year it is Friday 29th 
June – the same date as our summer fair.  Therefore Friends have decided to move our 
event to Friday 6th July. There is more information about Friends’ events on their 
newsletter which has been sent with this.  All the money raised by Friends is spent on the 
children; from paying for the transport to and from swimming in Year 4, to the cost of 
every child in the school having access to Mathletics.   
 
Term dates for 2018/19 
We have had confirmation from the Local authority that we can alter our term dates to 
reflect those of Swavesey Village College.  We will send out a complete list next week. 
 
Parent teacher meetings 
From Wednesday, you will be able to book for a 10 minute appointment with your child‘s 
teacher.  You book an appointment through your ParentMail account and you receive a 
ParentMail reminding you that the booking system is open. If you try over the weekend, 
Monday or Tuesday, you will not be able to book an appointment.  
These appointments are only 10 minutes.  Please do not be offended if your child’s 
teacher asks you to stop the conversation as there will be other people waiting.  If 
needed, another appointment can be made.  If you think that you will need more than 10 
minutes, why not contact your child’s teacher and arrange a longer meeting. 
 
Next 2 weeks’ events 
Monday 22nd January  Year 6 SATs information meeting at 6.30pm 
     Governing body meeting at 7pm 
Wednesday 24th January  Bookings for parent consultations opens 
Friday 26th January   Keystage 2 open maths lesson  
Tuesday 30th January  Year 4 maths challenge- more information to follow 
Wednesday 31st January  Year 4 to Burwell 
Thursday 1st February  Year 4 back 
 
Early notice 
Monday 5th February  Parent teacher consultation 3.30pm until 5.30pm 
Wednesday 7th February  Parent teacher consultation 3.30pm until 5.30pm 


